SECURE YOUR PROPERTY
THIS HOLIDAY SEASON

As the holiday season is fast approaching, we are committed to providing
you with the best service and peace of mind while you are away.

Here are a few important reminders:

Check and Service Your Alarms and Fences:

Ensure that all your security systems are in optimal working condition. Clear
any obstructions, such as hanging tree branches, from your fences to reduce
false alarms.

Communicate Any Changes:

If there are any changes to your contact information or security needs,
please let your local office know in advance.

Early Booking for Temporary Guard Service:

If you require temporary security guards during your absence, please book
early to ensure availability. Last-minute bookings could result in
disappointments.

Call us today for a free consultation
Harare: 242 751395-9
WhatsApp: +263 78 877 8994
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Invest in Additional Security Systems:

Consider enhancing your security with a small alarm system, cctv cameras
or an outdoor alarm system for added protection.

Upgrade Your Security Doors:

We offer a range of Xpanda security doors to enhance the safety of your
property.

Enhance Perimeter Security:

Invest in perimeter security solutions such as fences, razor wire, and
automated gates for maximum security. Our team is here to assist you with
any security advice or any of our services.

End of Year Shutdown Period:

As we approach the end of the year, we kindly remind you to ensure all your
accounts are paid up to avoid any disruption of services during the
shutdown period.
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